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HB1946 RELATING TO THE CAREER CRIMINAL PROSECUTION PROGRAM. 
 
Honorable Scott Y. Nishimoto, Chair 
Honorable Joy A. San Buenaventura, Vice Chair 
Honorable Members of the House Committee on Judiciary 
 
----------------------------------------------------- 

 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in SUPPORT OF HB2414 with proposed amendments. 
 
The purpose of this bill is to require the liquor commission to streamline procedures to provide for the 
issuance of temporary licenses for the sale of liquor for a period not to exceed one day for fundraising 
events by nonprofit organizations. 
 
Currently in Maui County, there is a very onerous process for non-profit organizations to get a one day 
special liquor license for their fundraising events. It has been so difficult that several large events were 
either cancelled or were unable to serve liquor which cost them 5 digits of income.  
 
I would also like to suggest that there be language to allow the non-profits to offer at live or silent auction 
the ability to auction off liquor (closed bottles/cans) or services that provide liquor, i.e. whale watch 
cruises that provide liquor as part of the tour. Currently several non-profits were denied that option and, 
again, lost several dollars in income. 

 
I strongly urge you to pass HB2414 and include the proposed amendments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alan M. Arakawa 
Mayor, County of Maui 
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